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Dear Mr. Delgadillo:

We are in receipt of your claim for property damages in the amount of $2,270.00 at 3201
N. Buffum that resulted from backwater on February 25, 2019.

Milwaukee Water Works conducted and completed their investigation of this matter. On
February 25, 2019, Milwaukee Water Works control center received notice of water in
the basement at 3201 N. Buffum. A field investigator responded and identified the curb
stop at the North Buffum location. The curb stop in question was in an off position.
Unfortunately, water continued to enter into the basement of 3201 N. Buffum.

On February 26, 2019, Milwaukee Water Works completed a leak correlation in an
attempt to find the leak, which was unsuccessful. In their continuing attempts to find the
leak, the 8” main break was found at the North Buffum location. This lead to digging a
hole in the street, but no leak was found. With continual attempts, a new curb stop was
located 3-4 feet from the initial curb stop, and it was found to be in an on position. The
new curb stop was turned off, resulting in the flooding in the basement of 3201 N.
Buffum to cease.

Milwaukee Water Works concluded their investigation of this matter that procedures
were followed, and they bear no responsibility for the damages incurred from backwater
on February 25, 2019 at 3201 N. Buffum. Therefore we are-denying your claim.

If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by sending a written statement

requesting a hearing within 21 days of the postmarked date of this letter to the Milwaukee
City Clerk, 200 East Wells Street, Room 205, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202. Please
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include a photocopy of this letter’s envelope, showing the postmark, and retain the
original in the event further proof is needed.

Very truly yours;
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